
KIRK HALLAM
COMMUNITY ACADEMY

17th November 2018

Dear ParentfsJ/Carerfs),

I am writing to inform you of an unplanned emergency closure of Kirk Hallam Community 
Academy today, Wednesday 17th October 2018.

Unfortunately the Kirk Hallam area has been affected by a burst water pipe that has 
interrupted our water supply. Without water, we cannot provide welfare facilities for pupils 
or staff, and so we have been forced to close the school site entirely.

We have been informed that the leak will be fixed later today, so I am confident we will be 
open as normal tomorrow. We will update you via text message, and post updates on our 
school website, www.kirkhallamacademv.co.uk

Thank you in anticipation of your understanding and support.

Yours sincerely,

(VTr M Watts 
Head of School
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